
 
Thursday 18th July 2024 

 

Wishing You a Happy Summer Holiday 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I want to take this opportunity to express my deepest gratitude for your unwavering support and 

partnership. Your involvement has been crucial in making this year a memorable and successful one 

for our children. 

I am incredibly proud of the hard work and achievements of our children and I recognise the vital 

role you have played in their success. Your encouragement and engagement have made a significant 

impact on their educational journey. 

Looking ahead, I am eagerly anticipating the opportunity to work closely with both the children and 

parents in the coming year. We have many exciting plans and initiatives in store and I am confident 

that together, we will continue to foster a nurturing and stimulating learning environment. 

To our new families joining our school community, I extend a warm welcome. We are excited to have 

you join us and look forward to getting to know you better. Our school is a place where every child is 

valued and we are committed to supporting each child in reaching their full potential. Thank you for 

choosing to entrust your child's education to us; we are honoured to partner with you in their 

learning journey. 

In the meantime, I wish you all a happy and restful summer holiday. Enjoy this well-deserved break, 

and I look forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 4th September 2024, ready for another 

wonderful year of learning and growth. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr M Elcock 

Federation Headteacher 


